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Saf sarasota architectural foundation

Sarasota Architecturai Foundation, inc.
P. 0. Box 3678 Sarasoifa, FL 34230-3578
www.sarasetaarchitecturaifoundation.org

February 11, 2008

Dr. Kathy Kleinlein, Chairman 02~15-08A09:42 RCVD
Sarasota County School Board
1960 Landings Boulevard
Sarasota, Florida 34231

Dear Madam Chairman,

We are making progress. However, the task of preparing a plan in compliance with the
criteria established in the Resolution of April 17, 2007 is a daunting one, Due to the delay in
getting the documentation requested in December it will require more time.

We are requesting an extension of six months. According to our data this will not impede
construction at this point on the new facility, but will enable us to respond in better detail to
the School Board’s concerns.

Your favorable response will be much appreciated.

Yours truly,

Leslie M. Fishman
Chairman-Sarasota Architectural Foundation

cc: Mr. Frank Kovach, School Board member
Mrs. Shirley Brown, School Board member
Dr. Carol Todd, School Board member
Mrs. Caroline Zucker, School Board member
Dr. Gary Norris, Superintedent, Sarasota County Schools
David Levin, Esq.
Revive Riverview Committee
Riverview Music Quadrangle Design & Development Team




